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Y6 Leavers T Shirts and Hoodies 

 

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers  

 

We might be in lockdown – but that does not mean Year 6 should miss out! We are making 

plans to ensure that some of the special leavers’ events that Year 6 enjoy are still going to 

happen (when it is safe to do so). Even if that means inviting our Y6 back to enjoy a leavers 

celebration in September!  

 

So, true to our word, we have again arranged with the company that provides our school 

uniform to produce some fantastic Y6 leavers clothing. 

 

Each garment will contain the first name of every child in Year 6 on the back, along with the 

words ‘Woodcroft Leavers 20’. The school logo will also be embroidered on to the front.  T 

shirts are white with red lettering and the hoodie is grey with red details and contrast lining. 

You can choose any size from age 3 to adult XXL! 

 

The garments are of excellent quality and represent terrific value for money. They will also 

be a reminder of your child’s years at Woodcroft and this rather unusual Year 6 time. If you 

object to your child’s first name being included on these garments please inform the school 

office. 

 

If you would like to place an order please log on and pay via the School Money payment 

system by Friday 8th May. Late orders can NOT be accepted.  

 

We do not yet know when the order will be produced. As you can imagine the clothing 

supply industry is also in a state of partial lockdown, but we have been assured by our 

supplier that orders will be processed in due course.  

 

If we do not return to school (or receive our order) by the end of term then we shall be 

holding a special Year 6 event in September (or at the earliest opportunity); more news to 

follow about that. 

 

So take a look at the attached poster and order your Leavers Hoodie and T shirts on School 

Money now.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Craig Tallon 

Headteacher 

p.s. don’t forget that all orders need to be placed by Friday 8
th

 May. Thank you. 
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